RETINA INSTITUTE
OF HAWAII

28-Mar-11

Loretta J. Fuddy

Interim Director, Dept of Health
1250 Punchbowl St.

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813

Dear Interim Director Fuddy,

Could you please let me know how to go about requesting that other medical conditions be added
to the current list of qualifying conditions for Hawaii’s Medical Marijuana Program.

In connection with this request, I have referenced the following statutes and administrative rules

governing this program that discuss qualifying conditions:

§329-121-3

Any other medical condition approved by the department of health pursuant to administrative rules in
response to a request from a physician or potentially qualifying patient.

§23-202-2-3

Any other medical condition approved by the department of health pursuant to administrative rules in
response to a request from a physician or potentially qualifying patient.

1 1ook forward to hearing from you. If you could please let me know one way or the other so that I
can decide on the next step.

Thank you for considering this request.

Sincerely,

Clifton S. Otto, MD
C: 808-292-4951
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